
PARK HILLS TREE BOARD MINUTES April 2, 2016 
 
Present:  Will Korte, Kathleen Lauren, Pat Flannery, Mike Conway, Sue Bennings 
 
 
Presiding:  Mike Conway 
 
Notes taken by Sue Bennings 

Treasury:  $2201.90  $402.53 in Reserve 
 
The March minutes were approved. 
 
Pam Spoor sent out a tentative plan for trees and bushes on Arlington hillside.  The plan 
includes a variety of species.  The City and support of Tree Board will provide the 
financing of the project.  Greg Claypool is promoting the purchase of a sign to be placed 
near the hillside.  All Tree Board members approved the expenditure. 
 
Mike and Pat suggested that Ron Watson be contacted to clear the hillside and prepare it 
for planting. 
 
Sue Bennings ask the Board the consider a change in the Tree Plan letter for the sake of 
budget. 
 
NEXT MEETING MAY 7, 2016 8:00AM REALITY TUESDAY 
 
 
 


